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“The Gift of Old Age” International Conference takes
place in Rome
“The Gift of Old Age” international conference sponsored by the Community of St. Egidio began its work
in Rome on 4 May 2011.

Taking part in it on behalf of the Moscow Patriarchate are Metropolitan Philaret of Minsk and Slutsk,
Patriarchal Exarch of All Belarus; Archbishop Antoniy of Borispol, rector of the Kiev Theological
Academy and Seminary (KTAS); and Very Rev. Vladimir Kotsaba, secretary of the KTAS’s academic
board.

Cardinal Kurt Koch, President of the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian Unity, chairs the
conference.

According to the KTAS website, Archbishop Antoniy of Borispol read out greetings from His Beatitude
Metropolitan Vladimir of Kiev and All Ukraine to the organizers and participants of the conference.

Reports were delivered by Metropolitan Philaret of Minsk and Slutsk, Bishop Vincenzo Paglia of Terni-
Narni-Amelia, Bishop Ambrogio Spreafico of Frosinone-Veroli-Ferentino, and Bishop Ioan of Covansa
and Hargrita, the Romanian Orthodox Church.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/55667/
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